
Vineyard Kids 
Important safety information regarding reopening  

Target date: October 4th 

 

 

We are so excited to share the news of reopening children’s ministry after several months! 

 

For those of you who are not quite ready to return in person, we understand. Please remember we 

will be continuing our online VKids Mini service at 10am on Sunday mornings. We know that this is 

a big decision for you as parents so listed below is a list of things that we will be doing differently in 

order to keep all of our church family safe. 

 

● All volunteers and staff are required to wear a mask 

● All volunteers will receive temperature checks 

● Kids Kindergarten and up will be required to wear a mask 

● There will be hand sanitizer available throughout our building and kids classrooms 

● Periodic cleaning of door handles and high touch surfaces will be done throughout 

the services 

● Volunteers will check kids in rather than using the self check-in to avoid multiple 

people touching screens  

● Floor circles for suggested social distancing will be in classrooms 

 

We are committed to doing everything we possibly can to ensure a safe environment for a 

great church experience for all of our VKids! We hope to see you soon! 

 

 

 


